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The Union

Neighborhood:
Victory Park/ Uptown

Program:
Retail / Office/ Residential

Policy References Context Description

The site for The Union is located in lower Uptown at the northeast corner of Cedar Springs and 
Field Street. The site is bounded by Akard Street, Cedar Springs, Ashland, and Field. Currently, the 
site serves as a surface parking lot for adjacent development. 

The project calls for two towers, one 22-story tower containing residential apartments and a 22 
-story tower containing commercial office. The plans also call for ground-level retail, including a
60,000 square foot Tom Thumb grocery store.

Considerations for this proposal include addressing retail frontages with conditions 
appropriate to the surrounding context. Additional considerations include the plans for 
public open space, connections to surrounding amenities such as Klyde Warren and the Perot 
Museum, as well as reducing space dedicated to vehicular use on Cedar Springs, Field, and at 
garage entrances. 
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[1] Introduce connections to public open space from both Akard and
Cedar Springs -
Open space should be directly accessible from both Cedar Springs 
and Akard. Stair on Cedar Springs should allow for both access and 
opportunities to linger through accommodating seating or other 
means of passive activity.

Engage Cedar Springs with active uses - 
Recognizing challenges posed by grade, retail uses along Cedar Springs 
should relate back to the public realm through an occupiable terrace or 
other means of engaging the street. 
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[3] All vehicular ingress/egress should be minimized and decel and valet
lanes should be minimized or eliminated where at all possible -
Sidewalks should be designed as continuous conditions through 
vehicular access points. The decel and/or valet lane located on Field 
street should be reconsidered to allow for a widened pedestrian 
sidewalk.










































